
 

   

Department of Philosophy  

2017 Undergraduate Conference 

Date:  Saturday, March 4, 2017 

The Department of Philosophy invites high-quality submissions for our one-day 

philosophy conference. Papers may be on any philosophical subject, and may 

include work originally written for other purposes. Papers will be blind-refereed 

with notices of acceptance sent out by late-January. Submissions should be  

suitable for a twenty-minute presentation, with a word limit of 3000 words. All 

are welcome to attend. 

Submissions Deadline:   

Monday, January 9, 2017 

Submissions and questions can be forwarded to:   

Karl Laderoute (karl.laderoute@uleth.ca) 

Note:  submissions should be readied for blind review, with all identifying  

information (such as name and student number) removed. 

Conference info:  https://uofl2017philosophyundergraduateconference.wordpress.com/  
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